
B3015 THE MAULTWAY, CAMBERLEY 

                   B311 RED ROAD, LIGHTWATER 

C4 LIGHTWATER ROAD, LIGHTWATER 

 

PROPOSED SPEED LIMIT REDUCTION 

 

 

STATEMENT OF REASONS FOR PROPOSING 

TO MAKE THE SPEED LIMIT ORDER 

 

The council have been made aware of a number of accidents/collisions on The Maultway, Red 

Road and Lightwater Road, therefore, the council is proposing this speed limit reduction to 

promote a safer travel. 

 

B3015 The Maultway, Camberley 

Since January 2019, there have been 13 accidents/collisions, resulting in 17 people being injured, 

four seriously.  The Road Safety Working Group agreed that reducing the speed limit would 

contribute to reducing the number of accidents/collisions, especially those resulting in serious 

injury. 

 

B311 Red Road and C4 Lightwater Road, Lightwater 

Since January 2019, there have been 23 accidents/collisions, resulting in 38 people being injured, 

12 seriously and two people being killed.  The Road Safety Working Group agreed that reducing 

the speed limit would contribute to reducing the number of accidents/collisions, especially those 

resulting in serious and fatal injury. 

 

Additionally, there is local concern over vehicle speeds in Lightwater Road.  There are a number of 

side road junctions leading to residential estates. 

 


